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Circular – Advocacy Team

The best way to multiply your happiness is to share it with others.

Dear Parents,

As we begin our new academic session, we once again seek your animated support and
proactive engagement. In the present times, when social & professional media channels make
its foray into our lives with great impact, it becomes imperative for us to use these alive and
vibrant platforms proactively. We strive to use Facebook, Instagram etc to showcase our
endeavours, celebrate our victories and voice our beliefs & values with our stakeholders. We
earnestly request you to follow our social media pages and regularly like our posts and
stories. We assure you that these aesthetically designed videos & creatives will keep you
updated with the latest school buzz.

Kindly follow us and shower your love on our shares on social media pages. The following
are the links of our social media pages.

Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/officialbbpsrohini/?mibextid=ZbWKwL

Instagram

https://instagram.com/bbps.rohini.official?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=

Regards

https://www.facebook.com/officialbbpsrohini/?mibextid=ZbWKwL
https://instagram.com/bbps.rohini.official?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y

